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There is a misinformation campaign that JNU is imposing Hindi on students.
This is to underline that there is no such policy followed in JNU.

However, as per decision of the statutory bodies of the University (Academic
Council meeting held on 1.9/3/20'17 and 30 /"10/2012 and Executive Council
meeting held on20/1'I/2012), bilingual degree certificates in Hindi and English
are issued.

Since the fields in the bilingual degree certificate format need to be printed in
Hindi and English" the students are asked to write their names and titles in
Roman (English) and Devnagri (Hindi) scripts, the transliteration of the English
version of dissertation/thesis, so that their names and title can be spelled

accurately on the degree certificate. Moreover, we have asked the staffs deputed
at various Centres/Schools to extend thei h+ to the students who do not know
Hindi.
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